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The Academic Affairs Committee carefully evaluated the Advance College Project (ACP) and 

the potential value of IUPUI’s participation in the ACP. The AAC recognizes the significant 

contribution that the ACP makes to the availability of dual credit courses to high school students. 

Therefore, the AAC endorses IUPUI becoming an active partner in the ACP as a means of 

enhancing college preparedness of high school students across the state. 

 

 

Read at the IFC Meeting on 2-4-14. 


